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This is an absolutely horrific bill. As a retired RN who worked with hospice patients, 

this kind of bill is alarming. It's one thing to offer this to someone who is terminally 

and under the direction of a physician, this is a monstrous bill. Truly unthoughtful and 

certainly nothing about this is compassionate. Please do not move forward with this 

Bill. 


